	Hi Dave,  Here's a list of my inspections so far:

  12/14 Basement form inspection for new home at Jordon residence on Spencer Road.  Okay to pour walls

  12/14 Rough in electrical and framing of basement work being done at the Philip Read Memorial Library on Rte. 12-A by Estes and Gallup and MG Electric. Will have to go back at a later time as the sheetrock detail for the 2 egress areas hasn't been completed. An inspection of the rough in electrical work was completed and is ready to be covered.

  12/14 I went for a rough in electrical and framing inspection at 170 Chellis Rd. for a 3 season porch being built by Domus with Stinson Electric doing the wiring. Both the rough in framing and the electrical looked good and I told them to insulate and continue closing up the walls, etc.

  12/17 I went to the Spencer Road new house to check on the status of the footing drains and the weatherproofing of the exterior basement walls. Wall weatherproofing complete, still needs some work on the footing drains.

  12/18 I went to Spencer Rd. house again to see that the footing drainage had been completed and to verify that the underslab plumbing waste piping passed it's pressure test. Both of these issues have been completed and I called Jeff Potter of Beibel Builders to go ahead and proceed with covering the plumbing and to backfill the walls when they need to.

  12/19 I went to 83 Columbus Road to do a final CO inspection. It's now okay to issue a CO for this permit.

  That's it up to today... 6 inspections in all. I've left  messages for Sarah Burpee in regards to setting up a time to go to the property on Rte. 120 and still haven't heard back from her.

                                                                Hope things are going well for you in the South! Still no snow here to speak of ( okay with me)!

                                                                 Take Care and Happy Holidays,

                                                                                       Win Spencer Jr.  


